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Implementation Update

• Over the past several months, Plan staff has been working with CVS 

Caremark in preparation for the January 1, 2017 go live date. 

• Operations (Technical)

• Pharmacy Team (Clinical)

• Customer Experience (Member Facing Communication)

• Plan staff visited the CVS Caremark call center in Knoxville, TN for 

“infusion training” with call representatives to provide Plan specific 

training prior to the call center taking member calls October 1, 2016.

• As we get closer to the go live date, final testing, member notification 

letters and ID cards will be finalized and completed. 



CVS Caremark Implementation Communication
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• Members notified about the transition in all Open Enrollment materials, online 
videos, the Plan’s website and in all e-communications.

• Member impact letters sent Oct. 1, 2016, with second notifications to be sent 
in December. 

• CVS Caremark Customer Care Support phone lines opened to Plan members 
on Oct. 1, 2016. 

Members

• Providers with 50 or more Plan members will receive letters beginning 
mid-November regarding patients currently taking non-covered drugs

• NC Medical Society 

• Blue Cross and Blue Shield of NC provider portal posting

Providers

• CVS Caremark to send blast to Pharmacy network in December

• NC Board of Pharmacy Pharmacies
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CVS Caremark Member Communication

• Member notifications were sent out in early 

October, with another notification going out 

in December. 

• Formulary exclusion negative 

disruption/tier change

• Specialty Medications

• Drugs requiring Prior 

Authorization/Quantity Limit or Step 

Therapy

• Welcome Kit (all members)



CVS Caremark Member Communication

• A “one-stop shop” web page was created and posted to the State Health Plan 

website. 

• The CVS Caremark Resource Center includes:

• The Preferred Drug List, as well as specialty and preventive drug lists

• Links to the drug cost lookup tools 

• Important reminders about ID cards and formulary changes
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Member and Provider Feedback

• Plan staff traveling prior to and during Open Enrollment have reported a 

growing concern from members over the closed formulary, specifically the 

exceptions process. 

• More than 40,000 members received notification in October regarding a drug 

that will no longer be covered in 2017. The letter defined the exceptions 

process as well as the exceptions criteria. Another reminder letter will be sent 

in December. 

• The biggest concern members have is the fact that the exceptions process 

does not begin until January 1, 2017, which is when the Plan goes live with 

CVS Caremark as the new Pharmacy Benefit Manager. 

• Plan is communicating to providers and members the importance of 

planning ahead and encouraging members to have a conversation with 

their provider before the end of the year.  

• Providers have also reached out to the Plan with concerns regarding the 

formulary, mostly regarding Diabetic medications and supplies. 

• The provider notification sent in November addresses the exceptions 

process and criteria. 
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